2005 .
Minutes of Econet meeting held at 7:30 on Monday 14 March at Prospect Park
A

Present Dave Kenny, Cav Globe Dave Booth, RBC Philip Allen, Bec & FoMP Alan Stevens.
CROW Paul Fincher, CROW Judith Oliver, FOCC John Lepiniere, ROC, Kit Brownlee, RUWG
Katrina Pengelly BTCV

Apologies: Steve Ayres, Tina Gower

Minutes of last meeting and matters arising

South East plan: A questionnaire is being sent to all households.

A public meeting is planned for Local residents, Globe and wildlife groups re. S.E Plan and
Kennet Park Development by the Prudential. John Lepiniere to contact Mike Cox to ensure all
concerned groups are informed. Date 31* March Council Chambers Civic Centre at 7.15

Treasurer Report Current account £271 Deposit £2734.

Philip to complete financial statement for financial year ending end of March.
Alan Stevens agreed to take over in April

All Christmas tree cheques now distributed.

PR leaflet: More amendments were made. Dave Booth to let Judith know cost of printing

Groups:

RUWG are focusing on the Prudential plans with Mike Cox and other groups, the proposals have
been delayed {again] to October, until detail is available no action plans can be formulated.
Friends of Clayfield are working towards the Woodlands day and launching a new guide for the
siie

Be( are meeting regularly with some new members, attendance averaging between 4 and 10
CROW still active, work this month includes Brookfields School wildlife garden and Coley
allotments

Friends of Mcllroys 3-4 members meeting coppicing and path clearing

Woodlands Day: It was decided to have a further meeting to discuss which groups could be
mnvolved doing what on 26 April Prospect Park 7.30 * All welcome

Teols: Tricia is looking after secateurs. John Lepiniere is to buy 3 pairs loppers and a pair of
shears

AOB Cav Globe taking part in RESCUE tidying Hills Meadows and Christchurch Meadows.
Tilehurst Globe at Blundelis Copse

Risk assessment forms to be sent to Paul for downloading by groups. Katrina to send Judith
BTCV misk assessment forms.

* Meeting now to be held at BTCV offices in Bridge St Caversham



